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Three	Days	of	In-depth
Presentations	During	Shallow
Survey	2015

The	programme	of	Shallow	Survey	2015,	taking	place	from	14	to	18	September	2015	in
Plymouth,	UK,	will	according	to	its	organisers	provide	three	full	days	of	highly	informed
and	informative	presentations	promoting	progress	in	seabed	mapping	in	the	coastal
environment.	Many	facets	of	the	seabed	mapping	community	are	represented	in	the	wide
range	of	subjects	to	be	discussed,	with	the	themed	sessions	covering	analysis	of	the
common	dataset	and	subjects	such	as	backscatter,	wreck	surveys	and	system	calibration.

The	programme	will	also	cover	wider	issues	such	as	policy,	planning	and	collaboration
and	ongoing	development	in	the	fields	of	satellite	derived	bathymetry	and	marine
autonomous	systems.		Speakers	include	well-respected	technical	experts	and	academics
from	industry	and	institutions	across	the	world.

The	programme	and	abstracts	of	all	the	papers	selected	can	be	downloaded	from	the	conference	website,	where	the	latest	news	and
information	regarding	delegate	registration,	exhibition	and	sponsorship	opportunities	can	also	be	found.

https://www.hydro-international.com/content/news/three-days-of-in-depth-presentations-during-shallow-survey-2015
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